PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Award: In response to RFP #2016-02 for Project Based
Vouchers, Housing Works has awarded 8 Project Based Vouchers to each
of the following developers: Pacific Crest Affordable Housing for Canal
Commons, Bend, OR; Pacific Crest Affordable Housing for Azimuth 315,
Bend, Oregon; Housing Works for LaPine Townhomes, LaPine, Oregon;
and Housing Works for Village Meadow Apartments, Sisters, Oregon.

For further information please contact Patty Schouviller, Housing Services
Director at (541) 323-7408. Housing Works does not discriminate on the
basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, sexual orientation,
physical or mental disability, familial status or source of income.
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